The Phoenix Ski Club requires at a minimum the wearing of masks and/or maintaining social
distancing (6 feet) when attending all Club events. Also, attendees should check with the
organizer and event venue for current and updated information about COVID-19 safety
guidelines and steps in place to prevent the spread of the virus.

Participants on Ski Club trips are required to adhere to all measures vendors have taken to
safeguard, protect and care for those on the trip.

If you are sick or not feeling well, please stay home."



